
Information on this page is strictly for the use of PHA staff only.

You have accessed the /ABC section of the PHA Corporate Website. 

This page is to be used to communicate important messages to staff, outside normal
working hours, in the event that the Business Continuity Plan needs to be activated.

Please check here for updates during any event which prevents you accessing your
normal place of work or carrying out your normal duties.

What is ABC?

ABC stands for Agency Business Continuity. It is responsible for communicating
important information during disruption to the Public Health Agency’s operations,
ensuring continuation of the critical services.
 

Why is it important for all PHA staff to know about the ABC?

A business continuity incident is any situation that interrupts the ability of an
organisation to carry out critical functions and services.

If you are unable to access your PHA workplace (whether online or at a physical
location) – during an incident, you can get important updates on the situation from
this page
 

What information can you expect once on the page?

Key messages and instructions on what actions to take if the Business
Continuity Plan is activated.
Updates and guidance during any event that prevents you from accessing your
normal workplace or performing your regular duties.
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